IS W TEEREI., Division of Antipolo City

MEMORANDUM

To : LITO A. PALOMAR
Education Program Supervisor in SGOD /Araling Panlipunan

DR. CORAZON S. LASERNA
Principal |V, Jose NHS

From : DR. ROMM UTISTA, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Subject : WORKSHOP ON THE VALIDATION OF GRAFT AND CORRUPTION PREVENTION
EDUCATION’S TEACHING EXEMPLAR (GCPETE)

Date :  January 22,;1_' 2016

The Department of Education, through the Bureau of secondary Education (BSE) in coordination
with the Office of the Ombudsman, shall conduct the workshop on the Validation of Graft and Corruption
Prevention Education’s Teaching Exemplar (GCPETE) on January 26-27, 2016 at Gem's Resort and

Conference Hotel, Antipolo City. -
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immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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DR. ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Antipolo City

Dear Dr. Bautista:

The Department of Education (DepED), through the Bureau of Secondary
Education (BSE), in coordination with the Office of the Ombudsman, shall
conduct the workshop on the validation of the Graft and Corruption Prevention
Education‘'s Teaching Exemplar (GCPETE) on January 26-27, 2016 at GEMS
Resort and Conference Hotel, Antipolo City.

In this regard, we would like to invite Mr. Lito A. Palomar, Araling
Panlipunan Education Program Supervisor to serve as one of the validators.

Likewise, we would like to request one class each from Grades 7,8,9, and
10 to be used in the demonstration teaching of selected teachers from NCR. In
relation to this, can we possibly carry out this endeavor in San Jose National
High School since this is the nearest school from the venue?

Our staff will get in touch with them regarding administrative arrangement
and other details pertinent to the said activity.

We look forward to a positive response to this invitation.

Thank you in advance.

Very truly yours,

JOCELYN DR AN
Director |V




